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Aw,q The Best Kept Awards Nl was held at The Guildhall in Derry on 16th

October. Organised by the Northern lreland Amenity Council (NIAC),

the awards commend the dedication and hard work of volunteers,
lmprovement Groups and Councils who have made outstanding
contributions to enhancing their local environments. Now in its 67th
year, the Best Kept campaign attracted participants from all corners
of Northern lreland. NIAC Chairman Doreen Muskett MBE, said: "We
are thrilled to acknowledge the outstanding environmental work
being carried out across Northern lreland and to celebrate the tireless
dedication of those individuals and organisations who continuously
strive to enhance the places they call home or work in."
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I Joe Mahon and Lily Moreland.

Best Kept Medium Housing Area: Oueens Park / New Line,
Saintfield. Doreen Muskett MBE, Lawrence Murphy, David
Lindsay, Vivien Lovell, Joe Mahon and Gareth Morgan.
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